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ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 

Date:  March 31, 2023 
 

Project Name:  66TH AVENUE ROADWAY WIDENING (69TH STREET TO CR510/ 85TH STREET), 

FDOT FM No.: 436379-2-54-01 (TRIP) 
 

Bid Number: 2023016 
  

Bid Opening Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 2:00 PM.   

  

This addendum is released to provide answer/ questions received to date. All information provided herein is hereby 

incorporated into the bid documents. 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question 1. There is a note in the plans that calls for all RCP to be class IV.  Is that correct? 

Answer 1. Yes. 

 

Question 2. HDPE is shown for all outfalls.  HDPE tends to float.  Is this correct? 

Answer 2. The pipe material shown on the plans is correct. 

 

Question 3. The underdrain Placement detail on sheet 55A shows the invert of the underdrain at the same 

elevation as the 60” RCP.  Is this correct?? 

Answer 3. Yes  

 

*************This Addendum must be acknowledged with submittal package and/or 

by return of this Acknowledgement with your submittal package ************  
  

Company Name                                  

  

Name:                         Title:                        

    (Type / Printed)  

  

Authorized Signature:                          Date:     

           

Telephone:                       Email:               

Indian River County  
Purchasing Division  
1800 27 

th  Street  
Vero Beach, FL  32960    

Phone (772) 226-1416     


